
October 7,2009 

Mr. Al Paglia 
Manager, Nuclear Licensing 
New Nuclear Deployment 
PO Box 88 MCP40 
Jenkinsville, SC. 29065 

Re: Summer Nuclear Station, Proposed Road Improvements, Letter Report. 
SHPO # 09-CC0075 

Dear Mr. Paglia: 

Thank you for your letter of September 2,2009, which we received on September 14, 2009, 
regarding the above referenced project. We also received three bound copies, one unbound copy, 
and 2CDs of the archaeological survey conducted by New South Associates as supporting 
documentation for this undertaking. The State Historic Preservation Office is providing 
comments to SCE&G pursuant to Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act and its 
implementing regulations, 36 CFR 800. 

Based on the description of the Area of Potential Effect (APE) and the identification of historic 
properties within the APE, our office concurs with the assessment that no properties listed in or 
eligible for listing in the National Register of Historic Places will be affected by this project. 

Since SHPO is not making any substantive comments to the report, we will proceed to distribute 
the required number of copies to SCIAA for their files. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (803) 896-6181 or ccantley@scdah.state.sc.us. 

cc: Natalie Adams, New South Associates 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Staff Archaeologist/GIS Coordinator 
State Historic Preservation Office 
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